
Signalling night works
Drouin to Traralgon
November 2024
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When we’ll be working
Works will take place Monday 
25 November to Thursday 28 
November from 9pm to 4am 
while trains aren't running on 
the line. 

The timing of work may change 
depending on weather and 
ground conditions.

What we'll be doing. 

We will be upgrading signalling 
infrastructure and completing 
enabling works within the rail corridor 
between Drouin and Traralgon. 
These works will take place at night to 
minimise disruption to train services. 
There will be an increase in heavy 
machinery, vehicles and workers 
within the area, so please observe all 
safety signage in place.

We are installing new signalling infrastructure along the 
rail line as part of the Gippsland Line Upgrade. regionalrailrevival@railprojects.vic.gov.au

regionalrailrevival.vic.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime)

For languages other than English
please call (03) 9209 0147 

Please contact us if you would like
this information in an accessible
format. If you need assistance due
to a hearing or speech impairment,
visit relayservice.gov.au 
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